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Procurement Notice:  
Request For Information (RFI)  
For The Provision of Liquid Fuels at Fuel Stations for KRG Vehicles and 
Generators  

(RFI reference no. KRI-RFI-007/22) 

 

Purpose 
 

The Major Contracts Unit (MCU) sits within the Prime Minister’s Office (PMO) of the 

Kurdistan Regional Government (KRG). It is currently looking for ways to purchase common 

goods and services, such as fuel, jointly on behalf of all government entities.  

 

We would like to find a way for petrol and diesel used in government owned vehicles and 

generators to be bought more efficiently, cheaper and at a more consistent quality.  

 
This Request For Information (RFI) is an opportunity for suppliers in the local marketplace to 

share their knowledge about the terms and conditions under which they are able to provide 

fuel to their customers. 

 
Criteria for Respondents  
 

● Suppliers do not need to have had any history of working with the KRG to respond to 
this RFI.  

 
● The only criteria respondents must meet is that they are KRI-based and supply petrol 

or diesel fuel. 

● All RFI responses should be submitted in two parts, as outlined below:  

- A signed copy of the Expression of Interest form provided in Annex A; 
 

- A list of the Supplier’s responses to the questions outlined in Annex B. 
 

● Respondents are invited to fill out these forms either electronically or in writing. 
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Contact and Deadlines 
 

All submissions and enquiries related to this RFI must be directed to the contact below:  

 

Address all submissions to: Gabo Shekho, Analyst at the Major 

Contracts Unit (MCU) 

Send all electronic submissions via email to:  
tenders@pmo.gov.krd  

Send all written submissions to:  Major Contracts Unit  
Office of the Prime Minister  
Council of Ministers 
Barzani Namir Street 30M 
Erbil  

The deadlines for this RFI process are outlined below: 

Suppliers interested in responding to this RFI should 

submit their Expression of Interest (annex A) form 

by:  

23th November 2022 (16:00 local 
time)  

If an interested supplier has any questions about 

how to answer this RFI, the MCU will be accepting 

clarification request submissions until: 

30th November 2022 (16:00 Erbil 
time) 

Deadline for suppliers responses to RFI questions 

(annex B): 
7th December 2022 (16:00 local 
time)  

 

Website for accessing the RFI: 

 RFI 

 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IB2UkHZCtfajFKEbkBDxSsTAuvff5F-MHYV9TYcfhls/edit?usp=share_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IB2UkHZCtfajFKEbkBDxSsTAuvff5F-MHYV9TYcfhls/edit?usp=share_link

